
 

When to Refer Your

Patients for Cochlear

Implantation - A Focus on

the New England region

WHEN Wednesday, May 12th 2021

5:45 PM - 7:30 PM

WHERE 248 Armidale Rd

East Tamworth NSW 2340

Australia
View Map

COST Free

Join us for an evening seminar where we discuss the unmet need
of hearing loss in our community, how implantable hearing
technology works and who it can benefit, and most importantly,
how your patients are able to access these options in the New
England region.

Scan for more information

and registration details

 

THEPHN.COM.AU

https://maps.google.com/?cid=12832412275184643140
https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/when-to-refer-your-patients-for-cochlear-implantation-a-focus-on-the-new-england-region
https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/when-to-refer-your-patients-for-cochlear-implantation-a-focus-on-the-new-england-region
https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/when-to-refer-your-patients-for-cochlear-implantation-a-focus-on-the-new-england-region
https://web.cvent.com/event/a8e6f173-27d1-4728-a213-5e1eb4782914/regProcessStep1

